
Title of Submission: The Adopted Robots 

Name of Students Who Participated: Abigail Osburn, Gabriella Osburn, and Alexis 
Ferguson 

Team Number: 6485W 

Team Location: Ceredo-Kenova Elementary School in Kenova, WV  

Short Description: Our team is unique because we are all adopted. Two of us are 
identical twins and the other one fits in with us perfectly.  We all love Flaming Hot 
Cheetos, which is why our team's name is “The Flaming Hot Cheetos Girls.” We 
first met at daycare when we were in kindergarten, so we have a lot of chemistry. 
We love VEX Robotics because we get to spend time together at practice and 
competitions. We are also unique because we are an all-girl group, and we don’t 
see a lot of groups made up of all girls. GIRL POWER!  

In our picture we are holding hands because we share a bond and history that not 
just anyone can understand.  We can talk to each other about robotics and about 
our journey as adopted children.  We wanted to take the picture on one of the 
VEX fields with our robot and team notebooks because we are proud of what we 
have accomplished this year as a team.  This was our first year doing robotics and 
we don’t think we will stop any time soon!  

 


